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TO : DR. RACHEL B. PICARDAL Chief SGOD * = & 0, ot &l 7
DR. EMMA S. MATE SEPS, SocMob i M
DR. GERRY ELTANAL PSDS, Canlaon Dist. 1 bt Y
OFFICE : Division of Negras Oriental
PURPOSE  : To attend the PARTNERS’ MEETING “KUMUSTAHAN”

DATE OF TRAVEL  :June 8, 2018 (2:00-4:00 PM)

VENUE/PLACE Agape Room, Bethel Guest House, Dumaguete Clty

ALLOWED/CHARGED TO: Division MOOE funds, subject to the usual accounting and
auditing rules and regulations

X . Transportation and other incidental expenses
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TIME:

BY
Dumaguete City, Negros Oriental "“’"fﬂf\‘ ECTlﬁF
Elagor & Enoy Building, 2™ floor, Rooms 8 &9
Corner Sta. Catalina and Plnlli Sts.

June 5, 2018

Dr. Wilfreda D. Bongalos, Ph D,,CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Negros Oriental

Attn: Dr. Enma Mate, Dr. Rachel Picardal & Dr. Gerry Eltanal
e s N —— a

Dear Dr. Bongalos,
Greetings of peace!

| wish to convey my sincere gratitude to your kind office as one of the active partners of
Visayan Forum Foundation more than a decade already in the fight against human trafficking in
our area and other forms of modern slavery through our iFight Movement, World Children’s
Prize Campaign, Ventures for Freedom and other related advocacies in our province.As part of
our sustainability approach, we would like to schedule an informal meeting or “kumustahan”
with you together with our VF-Dumaguete Team and representatives from our National Office.

We are honoured to inform you that our VF Founding President and Executive Director MA.
CECILIA FLORES — OEBANDA will be visiting Dumaguete City this coming June 8-9, 2018. With
this, we are inviting you or your representative to attend our Partners’ Meeting this Friday,
June 8, 2018, Agape Rm at 2:00-4:00 in the afternoon at Bethel Guest House, Dumaguete City.

Thanking you in advance for your presence on this day.

Please confirm your attendance to Marlene “Mayen” Pepino onor before June 7, 2018 by
calling or through SMS at 090635069589.

Sincerely,

Romualms Il, Ub.

Regional Coordinator for Central Visayas
Visayan Forum Foundation, Inc.



